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� Advisory Team for Large 

Applications

� Free service offered as part of HCA

� Impartial & independent advice

� Supporting Local Authorities on 

around 70 large housing 

developments

� Assisting in delivering projects with 

scope for around 240,000 new 

homes

Who we are 

ATLAS

> 2,500 units within project

1,000 – 2,500 units

< 1,000 units

Key: (pink = project, grey = lead)



Explaining the draft Charter

� What is it?

� Where has it come 

from? 

� When and How is it 

proposed to be used?  

� Further Refinement and 

Public Consultation

� Questions



What is it?  

“The draft charter has been created to establish a set of shared

ambitions for Foxhill that can inspire existing and new 

communities to become involved and shape the future of their 

neighbourhood. It will also act as a framework for B&NES and 

Curo as they work together to develop Mulberry Park and 

regenerate Foxhill Estate. The ultimate goal of the draft charter 

is to secure better outcomes for Foxhill and the wider area.”

“At the heart of the draft charter are four ambitions that will guide

decision-making about regeneration and development. Each 

ambition aims to contribute to building a greater sense of 

community by providing more housing choice and through the 

active participation of people in deciding how their 

neighbourhood is run.”
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Where has it come from?



When and How is it proposed 

to be used?

� To establish a set of shared ambitions for Foxhill 

� To provide a framework for a genuinely collaborative 

approach 

� To secure better outcomes for Foxhill and the wider area 

from future investment and to support strategic decision 

making

� Informing and guiding future masterplanning

� Not a formal planning policy document – material 

consideration



Further refinement and Public 

Consultation

� Today

� Resident and Stakeholder Consultation Event this 

evening at St Andrew’s Centre, Combe Down.  

� Subsequent masterplanning process including a number 

of resident and stakeholder workshops and consultations

� Charter will remain a ‘living’ document that will benefit 

from periodic updating and refinement to reflect the long 

term nature of the proposed regeneration ambitions




